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Deputy Whitmore

The Irish Aviation Authority supports the All-Ireland Pollinator Plan. Unfortunately, we do not have the
lands to directly involve ourselves in activity. We have a Dublin city centre-based office only and it is
not a suitable location for this programme.

Regards

Alec Elliott
Corporate Affairs and Public Relations Manager
M: +353 (0) 87 706 4018 | T: +353 (01) 603 1119

E: alec.elliott@iaa.ie | www.iaa.ie
The Times Building, 11-12 D'Olier Street, Dublin 2, D02 T449

UDARAS EITLIOCHTA NA hEIREANN
IRISH AVIATION AUTHORITY

Dail Question No: 278

To ask the Minister for Transport to confirm which entities including public bodies under his remit are
included in and required to implement the All-Ireland Pollinator Plan and if those not currently
included will be added; and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Identical Question(s): Enviornment & Housing

Answer

As the Deputy’s question relates to bodies under the aegis of my Department, | have referred this
guestion to the relevant agencies for direct reply.

If the Deputy does not receive a response within ten working days please contact my Private Office.
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